
AUGUST 

UPDATE 

RAFFLE DRAWING 

FOR NEWMARKET 

AERIAL PRINT 

EXTENDED!!!  

BUY A RAFFLE TICKET TO SUPPORT 

MORE ARTS IN NEWMARKET  
 

 Local aerial 

photographer, Jason 

Shamesman, has 

generously donated 

a 24”x 36” canvas 

print of downtown 

Newmarket to help 

us raise funds in 

support of more arts 

and culture projects. Only 

100 tickets will be sold…so your 

chances are much better than Powerball.  

 

The canvas is currently on display at the Newmarket 

Library. Come buy your $10 ticket at any of the 

remaining Arts in the Parks concerts or at the library.  
 

In addition to great music and great fun at the weekly 

concerts, the Arts, Culture & Tourism Commission will be 

handing out GR8 Days a Week restaurant coupons for 

great savings. The coupons are good for 8 days after 

each concert at five 

participating restaurants. 

Be there to enjoy and 

save each week. Plus, if 

you take a GR8 picture 

at the concert, send it to 

us. If we use your photo, 

you’ll receive a $25 gift 

certificate to one of the 

participating restaurants. 

Take Note… 

TAKE A ROCK, PAINT A ROCK, 

LEAVE A ROCK 

The Community Art Rock Garden 

in the recently enhanced Artist 

Among Us Pocket Park next to 

Johnny Boston’s International 

Restaurant is attracting lots of 

attention. Stop by to see how 

kindness grows in Newmarket. 

ARE YOU THE ARTIST AMONG US??  

If so, please send pictures of your 

work for both the mural and Mini 

Art Gallery to us as soon as 

possible. Artist submissions are 

limited to Newmarket residents 

only. High-resolution digital files 

will be required for mural panel 

printing. There is no cost to the 

artist to participate in these   

public displays. 

HELPING HANDS MOST WELCOME 

Members of the community are 

welcome to attend the next ACT 

meeting on Tuesday, Sept. 5 at      

6 pm in the Town Hall. We want to 

hear your ideas and welcome 

anyone willing to help us bring 

them to life.  

  Email us at: 

atcommission@newmarketnh.gov 

 

 

 

 

mailto:atcommission@newmarketnh.gov

